o
 June 26, 2023

Via - Email: Sy

Office of Attorney General

Attn: Robert J. Willig, Esquire
Senior Deputy Attorney

1251 Waterfront Place
Mezzanine Level .

Pittsburgh, PA 15222

RE: ~ACRE Request for Review — Foster Township, Schuylkill County
Dear Counsel: | |
Please note that 1 have the privilege of representing Foster Township as its solicitor.

This letter is in response to your June 5, 2023, correspondence relative to an ACRE
request for review. Please note that the Township has since revised its fee structure, which
should allay the concerns of . The Township is willing to consider any
recommendations your office may have with regard to making changes to our ordinance. By
copy of this letter to the Supervisors and our Township Engineer /4 JJJIl, | am advising them
of our communication. If necessary, we will revise our timbering ordinance to meet with not
only your recommendations but any formal court opinions rendered in this matter.

If you require further information, please contact me at your convenience.

Sincerely,

EMB/bap
cc: . Foster Township Supervisots



